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New Updates 
 
Community Rep Vacancy  

 Earlier last week, I sat down with Mathew and Sophie to come up with changes to the governing 
documents that can reflect what would happen if we do not have a community representative in the 
position. 

 This is to ensure a community is still served even without a representative. 
 
Transitioning the next Vice President Student Life 

 I am currently having weekly meetings with Christine in order to transition her into her role. 

 I know the position will be in good hands and I cannot wait to work with her.  

 During transitioning, I am also letting her know if the different suggestions students have brought up 
throughout the year to ensure any necessary changes and improvements are done. 
 

 
Continuing Updates 
 
Sexual Assault Awareness Week. 

 On April 3rd, there was tabling in University Centre to spread awareness about Sexual Violence.  

 There were resources and a book that had poems gathered from survivors and victims of sexual 
violence. 

 The Stronger in Solidarity Rally was postponed and a new date will soon be announced, so please keep 
an eye out there. 

 
Sustainability Week. 

 The UMSU Pop- Up Thrift shop has been successful and is staying open April 11-13 11am- 2pm 

 Items are still priced $1-$5 in UMSU Flex Space First floor. 

 We are still accepting the clothing and accessories. 

 Thank you to all those who attended the Reuse Rewind Remix Social! 
 

 
External Events & Meetings Attended 

 
 
April 4th – Meeting with Black Student’s Rep 
April 5th – UMSU X Student Engagement 
April 5th – VPSL Transition  
 


